
framatome· 
December 12, 2018 
TJT:18:034 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Director, Division of Spent Fuel Management 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards 
Attn: Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

Subject: Request for Five Year Rf:newal of Certificate of Compliance No. 9248 for SP-1, SP-2, 
and SP-3 Transportation Packages; Docket No. 71-9248 

By this letter, Framatome Inc., per the provisions of 10 CFR 71.38, formally requests a five year 

renewal of Certificate of Compliance 9248 for the models SP-1, SP-2, and SP-3 packaging. The 

expiration date of the current certificate is April 30, 2019. No other changes are requested. 

Please note that Framatome has a commercial need to support an international shipment scheduled 

for February 26, 2019. As part of this shipment, Framatome would like to remin.d the NRC of the· 

additional time needed to obtain both a DOT Competent Authority Certification as well as a Taiwanese 

Certificate following receipt of the renewal. 

If you have any questions concerning this request, please feel free to contact me at 509-375-8550 or 

Bryan Flanagan at 509-375-8537. 

Very truly yours, 

~~ ~;jt;:. 
Timothy J. Tate 
Manager, Environmental, Health, Safety and Licensing 

. cc: 
Bernard H. White 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards 
Division of Spent Fuel Management 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
6003 Executive Blvd. 
Mail Stop E3 DM2 
Rockville, MD 20852 
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